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South Suburban Parks and Recreation Invites 

Citizens to Second Public Hearing on 2016 Budget 

There’s still time to weigh in on South Suburban’s budget for next year. South Suburban 
Park and Recreation District will hold the second public hearing on its 2016 budget on Wed., 
Sept. 9 at 7 pm at South Suburban’s Goodson Recreation Center, 6315 S. University Blvd., 
in Centennial.  The public is invited to attend the meeting, or submit questions and ideas. 

Citizens will have an opportunity to address the Board, regarding requests for new programs 
or facilities or improvements to existing facilities, parks, trails and open space. 

The public also may submit ideas to Brett Collins, Director of Planning and Development, 
South Suburban Parks and Recreation, 6631 S. University Blvd., Centennial, CO  80121.  
Email: BrettC@sspr.org.  Please label your request 2016 South Suburban Budget and 
provide contact information, including your home address. For more information call (303) 
798-5131 or visit ssprd.org. 

South Suburban is the park and recreation provider for six cities south of Denver, including 
Littleton, Sheridan, Columbine Valley, Lone Tree, Bow Mar, Centennial west of I-25, and 
portions of unincorporated Jefferson, Douglas and Arapahoe Counties.  South Suburban 
serves more than 146,000 residents and was formed in 1959.  
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